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Neighborhood Safety Team (NST)

The purpose of this notice is to inform Members that The Neighborhood Safety Team (NST) is a unit within the
Community Engagement Division (CED) and will assume the duties and responsibilities of the former SF Safe Inc.

The NST will focus on crime prevention and safety awareness within our communities. With the help of residents,
community groups, and other city agencies we are striving to create safe and vibrant neighborhoods to live, work and play
in San Francisco.

The NST services will provide people with the tools, skills, and knowledge to help prevent crime and violence in our
neighborhoods. Residents will become advocates for safety and wellness in their communities. Services that are provided
by the NST will be at no cost to the San Francisco Community. The NST looks forward to collaborating with community
members to create a safer San Francisco.

The District Station Captain's Staff and Patrol officers, in collaboration with the NST, may suggest the NST as a resource
in the following categories:

• Neighborhood Watch Groups
• Personal Safety Presentations
• Public Transportation Safety Presentations
• Home Security Assessments
• Business Security Assessments
• Park Smart Information
• Stolen/Lost Bike resources Information.
• Community Meetings/ CPAB Meetings

Members are reminded to educate the community on the resources that the NST can provide and give our contact
information.

Contact information for Neighborhood Safety Team: Phone: 415-575-6039, Address: 1245 3"" Street PHO 2Floor,
San Francisco, CA 94158, Email: NeighborhoodSafety@Sfgov.org, Business Hours: 0900-1700 Monday through Friday
excluding federal holidays.
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WILLIAM SCOTT
Chiefof Police

Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn Members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document in PowerDMS within
(3 O) thirty calendar days ofissuance. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsiblefor compliance.
Any questions regarding this policy should be sent to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org, who will provide additional information.

Safety with Respect


